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King City High School’s Mustang Communication Bulletin  

Good morning, Mustangs. Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance. Staff and students 

who are walking on campus, please stop, and turn toward the flag. Ready begin... I 

pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America and to the Republic for which it 

stands, one Nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 

 

Here are the announcements for  

October 22, 2024 

King City High School Announcements 

 

 

• Read on Mondays only: After School Tutoring is now available on Mondays, 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:15 to 4:45 in the Library with Mr. Millar.  

• Read on Mondays only: Pro Youth is still accepting applications for their after-
school program. For more information stop by room 172.  

• Read on Mondays only: Friendly reminder. All restrooms have Halo sensors that 
detect vaping activity.  Smoking of any type is prohibited.  If you are caught vaping or 
with a vaping device your parents will be notified, and you could be referred to Sun St 
Center. 

• Read every Tuesday and Thursday only: Attention all students, do you need help 
with your classes? There is free tutoring in the library today from 3:15 to 4:45. Please 
stop by and get help.  Remember tutoring in the library every Tuesday and Thursday 
starting at 3:15. 
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• Read every Wednesday: Attention girls interested in playing soccer: There will be an 
open field today from 1:50pm to 3:30pm. For more information, see Coach Martinez 
in room 104 or Coach Garcia in room 124.   

• SENIORS: Senior and baby photos are due by December 1st to Miss Lagorio. Please 
send the photos in an email with the subject: Senior and Baby pictures. The link to 
submit your senior quote has been posted on your senior teams. Please submit your 
quotes by December 1st as well. If you do not submit your photos and quote this 
way, they will not be included in the yearbook.  

• Any student interested in playing Girls Basketball this season needs to attend a 
lunch time meeting in Room 182 at lunch on Wednesday, October 23. 

• As you already know this week is Red Ribbon Week and the theme for this year is “Life 
Is a Movie, Film Drug Free.” The theme is a reminder that by staying drug free, you are 
sending a message to yourself and others about how much you value yourself, your 
overall health, your community, and your future. One thing is for sure... by making 
healthy choices, like staying drug free, you are much more likely to achieve your goals. 
So, aim for the stars! We believe in you! 

• Sophomores, Juniors, and Seniors, see Ms. Martinez in the front office if you’re 
interested in the military or want to take the ASVAB. 
 

 

 

This is___________________ and proud to be a KCHS Mustang 

                  (say your name) 


